Notice

With reference to the tender for setting up of Project
Management Unit for Land matters in Salt Lake, I am
directed to inform that technical bid papers were opened
on 16.06.15 at 4 P.M. and the following participants

have been declared as technically qualified.

1. I P E Global
2. I T Orbital

Date of opening the financial bid has been fixed on
19.06.15 at 12 noon in the chamber of Additional
Secretary, Urban Development Department. Company
selected representative are requested to attend during

the time of such opening with identity proof etc.

( Mira Ray )
Additional Secretary
Urban Development Department



